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CASE NUMBER: 20-0944   

 

DATE/ TIME OF INCIDENT: 2/8/2020  3:02 p.m. 

 

DATE/ TIME OF RELEASE:            2/13/2020 10:35 a.m. 

 

NATURE OF STORY:                       Two men lose their lives in fatal crash 

 

LOCATION: Pengra Road near milepost .75  

 

DECEASED: TYLER MORIN, 31 years old, unknown city of residence 

 BRADLEY MORIN, 67 years old, Eugene 

  

DETAILS: 

 

On February 8, 2020 shortly after 3:00 p.m. the Lane County Sheriff’s Office received a report of a vehicle 

on fire down an embankment between Pengra Road and Place Road.   A neighbor heard the crash and 

directed another to call 9-1-1 while he responded to the area.  The neighbor located a man who had been 

ejected from the car and began life saving efforts with the assistance of another bystander until Lowell 

Rural Fire Protection District arrived and took over.  Sadly, the man identified as 31 year old Tyler Morin 

(unknown city of residence) was pronounced deceased.  Deputies searched the area for additional victims 

and located a second man, identified as 67 year old Bradley Morin (Tyler’s father), who was pronounced 

deceased at the scene.   

 

The Lane County Sheriff’s Office is investigating the death with the Lane County Medical Examiner’s 

Office.  Cause and manner of death have not yet been determined.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sent by:  Sergeant Carrie Carver 541-682-4179 
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